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FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DASH

From the President’s Dash
April, 2019

Our spring season has had several interesting activities. By invitation, 10 members
and 6 Model A’s participated in a car show at John Knox Village. Those attending were
treated a white linen tablecloth luncheon buffet.

Additionally, our all “A” Judging show was on Saturday, April 6th; at the Sample
Mcdougald House. We had a great turn out with 17 cars and 26 participants. A special
thank you to those that volunteered to judge as well as the members that dressed in
period clothes. The Weenie Wagon was on site for breakfast and lunch.

What a wonderful turn out we had at our April 13 breakfast meeting at Lester’s
Diner! The fun continued at the Awards Banquet on Sunday April 14th at Tropical Acres
in Fort Lauderdale. A very special thank you to Carol Lawatsch for planning a fund
raiser by setting up the silent auction with donated items.

Coming up shortly on Sunday, April 28th at Coral Springs City Hall, Savor the Notes,
9500 W Sample Rd, Coral Springs, 10 AM -2 PM. We will meet at Steve Popkin’s
Warehouse, 3764 NW 126 Ave, Coral Springs, 33065, around 9 AM for coffee and
donuts. Next, a caravan to city hall where the street will be blocked off and tents set
up for us. How generous of Steve Popkin to graciously offer to sell ice cream at the
event an donate the sales to the club!

In May we will have our Tune Up and Tube Steaks, Saturday, May 4th, Quiet Waters
Park, 9 AM to 2 PM at the Fiddlewood Shelter. Please bring your own non-alcoholic
beverages and a side dish. The club will provide hotdogs, condiments, and dessert.

Additionally, on May 11th, our club as been invited to the Sample Mcdougald House
from 12PM - 2PM. The AACA is hosting a show and we have been invited to share in
Pioneer Day. They will be advertising or Model A’s being there and we will caravan
from Lester’s Diner after our breakfast meeting.

Furthermore, our club has been invited to the Harbour’s Edge Senior Living, 401 E.
Linton Blvd, Delray, Saturday May 18th, 10:00 AM. The residents are excited to see our
cars and they will graciously provide lunch for us. Model A’s only.

Every Memorial Day, we plan a ride. This year our cruise will be on Monday, May 27th
to Melvyn Lipschitz’s, 1380 N. Killian Dr., Lake Park, FL 33418 to see his collection of
around 20 cars. We will meet at the Ice Cream Club in Manalapan at 10:00 AM and
cruise up A1A to Melvyn’s place. Lunch will follow either at a restaurant or sandwiches
will be provided.





















John Knox Village Car Show

Every year for the last 15 years, John
Knox Village has a car show. Since there is
limited space, one has to be invited to it in
order to go. This year, on March 30th, along
with lots of other types of cars-Bentley,
Auburn, Volkswagens, a Thing, Corvettes,
etc- Six Model A's, all from our club by the
way, along with 10 of our members, were in
attendance.

Cars began arriving around 8:30 in the morning and each vehicle was assigned a
designated parking space. All six of our cars were in a row-Myself and Jerry, Sharon
Russell and friend Jean, Dave Thomson, Frank Lacava and daughter, Tony Spaich
and daughter Kim, and Scott McElroy. The Knox Village volunteers provided us with
water, coffee and granola bars. Around 10:00am was when the event began and
people started coming around-residents and visitors, employees and such. As usual
lots of compliments, comments and questions and a few stories. They all seemed to
enjoy the show.



At 12:30pm we all
went into the dining room
for lunch. I'd say there
was around 100 people
or so. A buffet of salads,
lunch meats, cheeses,
breads, chicken and tuna
salad and pasta salad as
well as dessert was set
up for our enjoyment and
consumption. It was all




very good. They presented a bottle of wine to each person for People's Choice
award to the top 3 cars. After lunch every one who brought a car paraded around
the Village for the residents who were not able to walk around the show. They
waved and clapped and just loved seeing all the cars.

John Knox was very appreciative of every one coming out and thanked us all
and hoped we could come back next year. The weather was absolutely gorgeous!
Couldn't have asked for a better day. Always fun to socialize with other car
enthusiasts. But as with every thing, we must all return home. What a great day and
good food.










There is that fact most Model A owners want their vehicle to stand out,
especanlly when the public looks them over, so we take pride showing off
91 year old cars, that could put many of today’s autos to shame. | guess
that’s why we still love having our ALL MODEL A SHOW every year.
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A Friend with President Harold Glass
Sharon Russell & Scott McElroy

Like | said earlier, there were not many spots where one could get some relief
from the Sun to try and be comfortable. The next page will show more of our
members getting into what little shade there is.









Boldy Coast Region's
451 Afoards Banguet

Once again we follow up on our All A Show with the results as we best see
them. Of course the word banquet is mention, so without thinking about it, we
went to Tropical Acres, were we always get a room to our selves so we can
move around and associate with each other and there is also a cash bar, some
times it helps. We had 26 members show up for the festivities and settle into
having a really good meal and then find out who will go home with the trophys,

Now that | have said 26 members were in attendance to this gathering, it
might be nice to honor them with their picture.







The picture on the left
just happens to be our
Hostess & Host for this
great adventure. The Lady
is Carol Lawatsch & her
beau William Stoneman.



This being our Awards Banquet, it would be a good idea to show the results
of our All Model A Show.I did not see the tabulated results, but | did hear the
person incharge of the show say that the scores were very, very close. In a
maner of speaking, that says a lot for the club. It means we have a number of
quality Model A’s in our Club.

e

Audrey Franz ) Thomas Valenti
Best of Show Master Class

Cliff Glansen _
Heritage Class Dorice Carbone

Preservation Class



This would not be a complete
All A Show if we did not go all
the way. That means we also
had competion for Best Period
Dress. Again this year the
members who particaped were
outstanding. This years top of
the list would just happen to be
the husband and wife team of
Joan & Bill Snow. As | said early
on, Bills outfit is a real 1930’s
Boy Scout uniform. It does not
get any better than that.

| have to give credit to Carol
for coming up with the idea to have a Silent Auction. As you will see in some
of the pictures, there was some real enthusiasm in trying to procure some of
these whatever items. Just look at the choices to be picked from.

That lady standing there in the picture on the left is Trish Davis our Treasurer.
| would not doubt that she going to make sure of the total tally.













































Classifieds Jan/Feb 2019

Free space available here to advertise your A’s & T’s & Parts

Harold Fienberg

Realtor®

153 E. Palmetto Park Rd,
€ Boca Raton,FL 33432

0 Celt:561716.0998
. Office: 561.544.3810
BB Fax:5614989229

= Harold@BEXRealty.com

BEXRealty.com

PATRICIA WILL DAVIS

Interior Designer « FL # ID 000398

3156 Deer Creek Lakeshore Drive
Deerfield Beach, Florida 33442
Tel: 954...421.. 5953

Fax: 954.426.8123
apdavis2@bellsouth.net

Antigue Auto Restoration
PPG Paint Products
By Appointment Only (561) 793-6924
9am - 4pm

Antique License Plate Restoration & Sales
Loxahatchee, Florida

This is

Excellent Advertising

Space Available

1929 Tudor Sedan, Tan, cream wheels
brown interior, great restoration to oiginal
condition. In Parkland. Make offer.

Joe Longo 561-613-1021
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Model A Engine for Sale

Complete Overhaul

$3,000.00 w/exchange

$4,000.00 Installed

Call 954-675-7341
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